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Charlotte Tsz Wing WUN/PLAND

erom: chean fernic R

Sent: Wednesday, September 4, 2024 10:37 AM

To: John Michael AUSTIN/PLAND |

Subject: Re: [A/NE-TK/800] - Comments from the Draiange Services Department
Dear Mr. Ng
PGB AR E H - [RRZE Ry TR E R -

Best regards,
Fennié Cheung

cheung fennie/ | GGG 20240 H4H F49:47554 ¢

Dear Mr Ng,
I would like to extension of my application for the case no. A/NE-TK/800

Thanks and regards,
Fennié Cheung

John Michael AUSTIN/PLAND | 2024 529 H3 H T4

6:40E5 78 -

Dear Ms. Cheung ,

As spoken, please find the below comments from the Drainage Services

Department for your follow up action please:

Comments from the CE/MN, DSD (Contact Person: Karen HO, Tel: 2300

1364)
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If you intend to make response to the comments or provide further
information to supplement your application, please make reference to
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the Town Planning Board Guidelines (TPB PG-No. 32) which is
available for public viewing at the website of the TPB
(http://www.info.gov.hk/tpb/en/forms/Guidelines/TPB_PG_32.pdf).

1. Should you have any questions related to the comments from DSD,
please contact the relevant department, please feel free to contact the
undersigned for other enquires.

Best regards,

John AUSTIN

Sha Tin, Tai Po & North District Planning Office
Planning Department

TPG/TP2

2158 6037





